Evaluation Committee

The Committee met on Wednesday, Feb. 6, 2008 from noon – 1:00 p.m.
Present were Lynette Macfarlan, Linda Uhlenkott, Karen Martin, Laurie Walsh, Sharon Sutherland, Jo Dean, Scott Nielsen, Lijuan Zhai and Lynne Owens. Visitor was Richard Kampf.

Richard Kampf presented a statement from the math and science departments about the validity of faculty evaluation when student rating forms from classes that have fewer than 10 students. The committee assured him that those issues will be dealt with in future steps of the process.

Laurie Walsh presented a draft of protocol for administering the student rating forms. This protocol will create a consistent method of administration for both fulltime and  adjunct faculty’s courses.

The committee supported holding an open forum for faculty sometime in early March to present and explain the results of Step 4 and possibly Step 5.

Laurie Walsh and Karen Martin showed the committee the results of the Social Science’s department’s work to complete Step 4.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Uhlenkott

Lynette Macfarlan

Co-chairs

